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12 February 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

Fixture Free Weekend 
 
 

As Friday 21st February is a public holiday and many families are planning to go away, we are 
going to make the Thursday 20th the start of the fixture free weekend. 
 
On the Thursday there will be no school for the children while the teachers will be engaging 
in C.P.D (Continuous Professional Development) and will be taking an in-depth look at the 
Heritage-Based Curriculum which is now to be followed by all schools. 
 
To this end the fixture free weekend will run from Thursday 20th February to (and including) 
Monday 24th Feb. School will begin again as normal on Tuesday 25th February. 
 
Kidzcan (Orange) Day 
 
This will now move from Thursday 20th to Wednesday 19th.  A flier to this effect will come out 
shortly but in short, each child must wear school uniform but with some part of it being 
orange. They must also bring a donation to Kidzcan (cancer in children) of $1 or more as they 
see fit. 
Otherwise, I trust that the term is progressing well for you and here’s hoping that some of 
you will be able to take a break with your child over the fixture free weekend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards                                        
 
                                        

M. N. MACKENZIE                              

HEADMASTER   

 
 

 

 

 

 -   
      

  
                  

          

                

mailto:secretary@twinrivers.co.zw

